
From: Peter Marsh  
Sent: 09 March 2022 17:33 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection 2022/0419/T 
 
I have just seen the application to remove the trees at 4 Doughty Mews and 
would like to object strongly to this. The trees are a vital natural resource, form 
part of an ecosystem that relies on their contribution and are a key part of the 
local environment. There are other solutions to this which do not involve 
felling and they should be used. 
 
 
Professor Peter Marsh 
23 Queen Alexandra Mansions 
Judd Street, London WC1H 9DQ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


